
SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6128 
 

Subcommittee on the Middle East and North Africa 

Ileana Ros-Lehtinen (R-FL), Chairman 

 

*RESCHEDULED* 

 

November 20, 2015 

 

TO:     MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
            

               You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign Affairs, to be 

held by the Subcommittee on the Middle East and North Africa in Room 2172 of the Rayburn House Office 

Building (and available live on the Committee website at http://www.ForeignAffairs.house.gov): 

 

DATE:                       Wednesday, December 2, 2015 

 

TIME:                        2:00 p.m. 

 

SUBJECT:                Assessing the President’s Strategy in Afghanistan 
 

WITNESSES:           Frederick W. Kagan, Ph.D. 

Christopher DeMuth Chair and Director, Critical Threats Project  

American Enterprise Institute. 

 

Mr. David. S. Sedney 

Senior Associate 

Center for Strategic and International Studies 

 

Andrew Wilder, Ph.D. 

Vice President, Asia Programs 

United States Institute of Peace 

 

*NOTE: The hearing has been rescheduled. 

**NOTE: Witnesses may be added                              
 

By Direction of the Chairman 

 
The Committee on Foreign Affairs seeks to make its facilities accessible to persons with disabilities. If you are in need of special accommodations, please call 202/225-
5021 at least four business days in advance of the event, whenever practicable.  Questions with regard to special accommodations in general (including availability of 

Committee materials in alternative formats and assistive listening devices) may be directed to the Committee. 

 

http://www.foreignaffairs.house.gov/

